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“To Grow strong in God’s Love as we Learn, Care and Pray.” 

 

Advent Term 2020 Newsletter 5 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

 

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It's been a busy week here at St Mary's.   
 
We have had lots of entries for the "Around the World" 
Competition. Thank you for your support with this. There's 
wonderful pictures and models arriving in my office. Don't 
worry if you still want to enter, there's still time as the 
competition doesn't close until Monday. 
 
The Eco Team have been enjoying creating an eco code and 
recording it with Mrs Blincow. They can't wait to share this 
with you soon. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend. 
 

 

Warmest Regards 

Mrs Yuen 
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                                    New Geography Books        

 

                             
 

       We have had lots of new resources arrive this week, here are some  

       of our new geography books. The children are looking forward to  

       using them in their topic lessons. 
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Autumn Term 

Term Starts: 

Thursday 3 September 2020 

Half Term: 

26 - 30 October 2020 

Term Ends: 

Friday 18 December 2020 

Spring Term 

Term Starts: 

Tuesday 5th January 2021 

Half Term: 

Monday 15 - 19 February 2021 

Term Ends: 

Friday 26 March 2021 

Summer Term 

Term Starts: 

Monday 12 April 2021 

Half Term:  

31 May - 4 June 2021 

Term Ends: 

Friday 16th July 2021 

 

              Eco-Council Presentation         
Our Eco-Council received fantastic news this week when they 

found out all their hard work, in setting up the Eco group and 

starting on the journey towards an Eco Green Flag for the 

school, had earned the school its Bronze Eco Award. 

Among other activities carried out, the children had to do a 
review of the schools current Eco position and come up with an 
action plan to make the school more Eco friendly and promote 
an awareness of the importance of looking after our planet. The 
children have also created an Eco Code, which they hope to film 
and upload to the school website very soon. 

                                           
 

                                 

 

                             

 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 
 

 

Breakfast Club is open daily 

£4.00 per session 7.45- 8.45am 

Places need to be booked and paid for in 

advance through ParentPay.   

A light breakfast will be provided including 

juice and milk. For full details see our 

Breakfast club booklet. 

 

              Around the World Competition 

The children in Reception have been busy this week 

and have enjoyed making their Around the World 

entries for Mrs Yuen’s competition. There is still time 

to enter. All entries to be in by Monday 5th October. 

Good Luck. 

         
 


